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New Hope Elementary School District is seeking a new Board Member

October 14, 2021

The New Hope Elementary School District Board of Education is seeking
applicants to complete the term of Board Member, Leonard Clark, who resigned
October 12, 2021. Mr. Clark’s term will expire in December, 2022.

Mr. Clark will soon be moving out of the area and will no longer be eligible to
serve on the Board of Education.

Those interested in serving on the New Hope Elementary School District Board
of Education should contact Superintendent, Clint Johnson, for an application by
calling (209) 794-2376.

In order to serve on the Board of Education, members must be 18 years of age
or older, a citizen of the state, registered voter, and a resident of the school
district.

Interviews for selected candidates will take place in open session at the regularly
scheduled Board Meeting on November 9, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. at New Hope
Elementary School. At the conclusion of the interviews, the board will report to
closed session, then reconvene to open session and appoint the new board
member.

New Hope Elementary School serves approximately 180 students in grades
TK/K-8. We have a highly dedicated staff who works tirelessly to serve the
students of Thornton. As a staff we want to provide our students with the best
possible, well-rounded education.

For any questions please contact Superintendent, Clint Johnson by calling
(209) 794-2376.



